
THE FULLER FACTS 

Life in our ministry here in Thailand 

 Home Assignment  

 Ministry 

 Ongoing Projects 

 Cultural Tid-bit 

We praise the Lord for the continued opportunity to 
serve here in Thailand.  Thank you for the part that you 
play in our ministry. We really do see you as a vital part 
of our team. 

Home Assignment 

May 15
th
 – Flying into Missouri to pick up van.  

May 19
th
 – July 9

th
 In Jacksonville, Florida area. 

July 11
th
 – Orientation at Liberty University 

July 12
th
 – In U.P. Michigan. 

August 12
th
 – Taking Camilla and Hannah to Liberty 

University in Lynchburg, VA. 

August 17
th
 –  In New Jersey area. 

September 2
nd

 – 4
th
 In Maryland. 

September 5
th
 – 7

th
 In Lynchburg, VA. 

September 8
th
 – 12

th
 Massachusetts / New Hampshire 

September 13
th
 – 29

th
 In Okemos / Southgate Mi. 

October 1
st
 – December 10

th
 In the U.P. MI. – traveling 

to Canada, Wisconsin, Indiana and Ohio. 

December 11
th
 In Jacksonville FL. 

January 15
th 

 Flying back to Thailand from Missouri. 
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PRAYER ITEMS 
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• Traveling to America on the 14
th
 of May 

• Our truck is going on 28 years old and is 

getting less dependable, so we want to 

trust the Lord for wisdom about what to do 

about it (i.e. Replace or major repair.). 

• Continued good relationship with   

Governmental officials.  

• Continued good relationship with co-

workers. 

• Receptive hearts as people hear God’s 

Word. 

• Camilla -  As she begins her time at 

Liberty University. 

• Hannah - Graduating in May, adjusting to      

America and attending Liberty University  . 

• Christiane - as she continues to work on 

Culture and Language study. 

 

•  

 

 



Ongoing Projects 

1. Eyeglass Project – This is the 3
rd

 time for the 

eyeglass project and we were able to provide 45 pairs 

of glasses. Some folks just use them for reading, while 

others need them to see everything. One older lady 

commented. “I can see the leaves on the trees again”. 

What a joy to see the smiles on their faces.  

 

2. Cricket Project – Last year our family and one other 

lady – Sagnuan raised crickets for a full year to learn 

the cycles of a cricket and the best way to raise them. 

In the beginning of April we were able to use our new 

skill of cricket breeding  and help five families start 

raising cricket on their own. Each family received 3 bins 

and starter crickets. Sagnuan taught the group the 

whole process and the do’s and don’ts of raising 

crickets. Crickets are a good source of protein and the 

folks here enjoy eating them. They can be eaten stir 

fried or chopped up for other meat dishes. 
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Ministry 

                                                                    

                                                  Pre-Evangelism and Curriculum Development  

 Martin, Laurie, and I (Dan) have fully completed Culture Language Study. Our next step will be pre-evangelism 

and curriculum development. In pre-evangelism we will ask detailed questions to get people to think about their world 

view. Our goal in curriculum development will be to create lessons about Biblical themes that are clearly understood in 

the heart language of the people. This is an exciting time for us to put into practice all the things we have studied. We 

look forward to what the Lord is going to do in the days ahead. 
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We want to praise God for the funds 

to purchase our plane tickets to 

America . 

We want to praise God for the way 

He has gone before Camilla and 

Hannah. 

We want to praise God that Martin 

and Laurie are now finished with their 

formal Culture and Language study. 

We want to praise God for our co-

workers Martin & Christiane 

Schumacher. 

We praise God for the people who 

stand with us in prayer and support. 

 

Camilla 

Camilla has been accepted to attend Liberty University 

in the fall of 2014. She plans on studying pre-med. with 

the goal of becoming a medical examiner. Her plan is to 

continue working at Chick-fil-a until July and start at 

Liberty University in August . It has been so good to 

see how God has blessed Camilla with better health 

which has enabled her to work and even put in 

overtime hours so she save money. She is doing so 

well and we praise God for His undertaking for her. 

 

 

 

Hannah 

 Hannah has also been accepted to attend Liberty 

University the fall of 2014. She plans on studying 

Criminal Justice as her major. It has been amazing to 

see God prepare the way for Hannah to go to Liberty. 

He has certainly provided beyond all we could ask or 

think. Hannah looks forward to start school on August 

12
th
 . She will  be finished with high school at the end of 

April. Please be praying for her - there will be much 

adjustment for her in the days and weeks ahead. 

                   

 

              

Family News 

   Praise Item 



 

CULTURAL TID-BIT “พิธีผปีอบ”       

“ Evil Spirit Ceremony“ 
                                 
 
There have been three deaths and five ladies possessed 
by spirits in a short amount of time. The people are in fear 
and have asked the village leadership to find a specialist 
that can chase the evil spirits out of the village. Money is 
collected from the whole village, a ceremony is performed, 
evil spirits are chased around the village and captured in 
jars and lastly special made wreaths are made and placed 
at each house and on the entrance to the village to let the 
evil spirits know they are not wanted in the village. 
Recently our English students all came to class wearing 
extra amulets around their necks and strings tied around 
their wrists. They all were expressing their fear of the 
spirits, afraid of being attacked next.  – Pray these folks 
will accept Christ, Who has the power over the spirits. 
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Phone Thailand:  66.081.965.1363 
 
                   Blog:  http://www.ntm.org/daniel_fuller 
 
                 E-mail: daniel_fuller@ntm.org 
 
             Address:  Daniel & Laurie Fuller 
                              15 Muu 16 Baan Dong Noi 
                              Sii Songkhraam, Nakhon Phanom 
                              Thailand                    48150 
 
                     Web: https://www.ntm.org 
 
Mission Address: New Tribes Mission 
                               1000 East First Street 
                                Sanford , Fl. 32771 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Donations for - projects, vehicle, 

or ministry please send to : 

 

New Tribes Mission 

1000 East First St. 

Sanford, Fl. 32771 

 

Designated for : 

                Daniel & Laurie Fuller 

                              Thailand field 
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